
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13 September 2013   
          
  
Newsletter No 2 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Nursery and Reception Children 
Well done to the Nursery and Reception children for settling in to school quickly and behaving so 
well. 
 
A Reminder regarding Free Courses 
A reminder that courses for Parents/Carers begin next week in the bungalow. Courses are as 
follows:  

 
Parking at the Endwood 
We have been advised by the new owners of the Endwood Pub that they will shortly be putting gates 
on the entrance.  They have advised the school that whilst they are happy for parents/carers to park 
on site, when it is open, they must check with any site workers that they are not about to shut, to 
avoid cars being locked in.  Please be supportive in this matter to ensure that amicable parking 
arrangements remain. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 16 September 2013. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for 
coffee afterwards. If Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration 
Assembly finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is 
valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 
 
  Weekly Certificates 

AM Class     Nursery 
For settling very well and 

quickly into their new class 

Whole Class    RW 
For settling into their new class and 

school 

Whole Class   RB 
For an excellent start to St 

Mary’s 

Rohan Chauhan   1C 
For working really hard in 

Literacy 

 Fatima Mohammed   1/2L 
For excellent work in Literacy for 

our display 

   Brianna Anderson   2S 
For writing a brilliant story and 

trying her best in Literacy 
    Yuseph Mufti   3B 

 For excellent presentation in 
his work and always trying his 

best 

 Aimee Caulkin   3/4SS 
For working extremely hard in 

Literacy and making an excellent 
start to her book 

Kavauhnn Dennis  4J 
For using lovely persuasive 

vocabulary when writing a letter 

   Crystal Joseph  5W 
For working hard in Maths 

Anika Sowan   5/6B 
For working hard in all areas 

     Jamelia Jackson  6S 
For excellent Maths work 

 

Course Day Time 

English Monday 16 September 2013 9:15am - 11:15am 
Maths Wednesday 18 September 2013 9:15am - 11:45am 



 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 16 September 2013. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lining Up 1/2L 
Spick and Span RW & RB 
Movement Bird 1C 

Attendance 5/6B 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 3B   Runners up - 3/4SS 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

Half term holiday 

 
Children break up on 

Friday 25 October 2013 
and return on 

Monday 4 November 2013 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 

KS1 KS2 
Faris Charlery 

For helping a reception child 
when they fell over 

Manasseh Fuller-Broomes 
For using his initiative and 

tidying up the classroom without 
being asked 


